
 
 

04/18/17 South Carolina Update 
 

An updated draft of the 2017-2018 South Carolina Health Plan which includes all inventories, 

projections, and maps has been released and is available on the DHEC website.  A link to the 

updated draft is below. 

 

http://www.scdhec.gov/Health/docs/DRAFT_2017_SHP_4.14.17_FOR%20PUBLIC%20COM

MENT%20COMBINED.pdf 

 

Platt HMC will be monitoring this process and will provide future Regulatory Updates as the 

public comment process continues.  Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact 

us. 

 

For more information, please contact Tori Tibshrany at ttibshrany@platthmc.com 

Platt HMC, Inc. is a health care consulting firm with a focus on health planning, regulatory planning, 

strategic planning, financial analysis, litigation support, and health policy. 

881 Piedmont Ave NE | Atlanta, GA 30309 | Tel: 404-728-1974 | Fax: 404-728-1975 

Please visit website at www.platthmc.com 
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